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Cris Longhurst
Professor Engl. 1010
Salt Lake Community College
4600 South Redwood Road
Salt Lake City, Utah


Dear Professor Longhurst,

I have learned a lot from this semester and I feel like my writing in English has improved a lot. The Academic Materials were very helpful especially the book The Academic Writer by Lisa Ede.
English is my second language. Being able to study English at Salt Lake Community College and has given me the confidence to speak and communicate more with people in English. 
I found that I love doing research. I am a naturally curious person and learning how to properly do academic research has opened a whole new world of learning to me. 
It was important for me to learn to analyze a rhetorical situation and it was important to use this skill to come to a conclusion for a position for my final argument paper. This class was excellent at teaching me the necessary skills and giving the materials necessary to complete this paper.
The English skills I have learned will help me in all aspects of my education and my life. I’ve already noticed a huge improvement in my written communications at my work.
I am also glad that I learned how to build an E-portfolio, this looks like it will be a valuable tool as I continue my education and look for a job in my chosen field.

Sincerely,
Rose Mari Goncalves
801.859.2681

